PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

33 N. STONE AVENUE, FLOOR 11
TUCSON, ARIZONA 85701

TELEPHONE 520-724-8094
Stephen W.Christy E-MAIL: district4@pima.gov
Supervisor, District 4

MEMORANDUM

DATE: January 18, 2023

TO: Melissa Manriquez
Clerk of the Boar

FROM: Steve Christy
District 4 Sup

SUBJECT: Agenda Addendum Item

Please place the following item on the Addendum to the Agenda for the Board of Supervisors
meeting of January 24, 2023:

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
Discussion/Direction/Action regarding an update from the County

Administrator and appropriate staff on the status of the differential water rate
lawsuit brought by Pima County against the City of Tucson. (District 4)

Thank you.



